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From: Ruth Ingrouille _

Sent: 31 May 2018 18:17

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Objecton to proposed railwayline across A 21 and B2244 ROBERTSBRIDGE, EAST
SUSSEX

Dear Sirs,

I would like to lodge an objection to the proposal for a rail crossing in Robertsbridge across the A21 highway and
other roads for what appear to be a a limited tourist attraction

The A 21 is already under pressure at many points of the day and year due to traffic and a high instance of accidents.
The village of Robertsbridge has limited parking for the residents and those like myself who use it to obtain supplies.
Plus the train station car park and surrounding streets are already congested through lack of parking spaces

It seems incongruous to have farmers under compulsory purchase of their land when there should be encouragement
by the government to develop more sustained growth in fundamental enterprises

This proposal will cause many issues for the village and surrounding areas and add to the accident issues and
congestion which is already high especially in the peak summer season

I do not think it has been properly thought through in terms of the implications it will have on the natural environment
and the local community

I would therefore ask that the proposal does not go ahead

Yours sincerely,

Ruth Ingrouille

address
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